
Dear House and Human Services Committee Members,


I have been a lifelong resident of our great state of North Dakota for nearly 70 years. 


I oppose HB 1488 as human life is such a precious gift that both the mother and baby should 
be protected and provided for  by law. 


Thank you for all you do in serving the people of our great state and for taking the time to read 
my testimony in opposition to HB 1488. 


Respectfully,

Henry John LaBore

Bismarck, ND



